
   
 

   
 

 
 

 
AUSTIN RESOURCE RECOVERY DEPARTMENT 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:   Mayor and Council Members 
 
FROM:  Ken Snipes, Director  

Austin Resource Recovery 
    
DATE:   May 21, 2020 

 
SUBJECT: Staff Update to Resolution No. 20190910-001 - Clean Community Fee 

(CIUR 2231) 
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 

As part of the Fiscal Year 2019-2020 budget adoption (Resolution No. 2010910-001), Council 
directed the City Manager to conduct a fee study related to the Clean Community Fee and 
costs considered with litter abatement, increased street sweeping and the use of the fee for 
brush removal that would reduce nuisance conditions.  
 
The results of the study and recommendations are scheduled for consideration at the June 4, 
2020 Council meeting.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at Ken.Snipes@austintexas.gov.  
 
 
CC:  Spencer Cronk, City Manager 

Chris Shorter, Assistant City Manager 
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